
District Advisory Council 
Approved Minutes 

June 1, 2022, 3:30 p.m. @ Gainesville High School 
 
WELCOME AND Every was welcomed by Jamarr Akins and meeting was turned over to the  
INTRODUCTIONS co-chairs Julie Crosby and Keith Watts 
 

 Members Present:  Nepthtali Beauvais, Julie Crosby, Judi Hebert, Jenny 
Highlander, Ray Holt, Dr. Cheryl Johnson, Isaac Jones, Jeff Wilkinson, Keith 
Watts 

 

 Board Members Present:  Rob Hyatt, Dr. Gunnar Paulson, Mildred Russell 
 

 District Members Present: 
 Shane Andrew, Interim Superintendent 
 Anmtwanique Edwards, Chief, Equity, Inclusion & Community Engagement 
 Jamarr Akins, Community Engagement Coordinator 
 

 Members Absent:  Augustus Allen, Cynthia Chestnut, Kathleen Endort, Cyndi 
Fields, Nicole Foland, Joy Gattshall, Karen Grater, Kimberly Green, Meredith 
Henry, Carrie Howard, Angel Londrie, Stacy Long, Shravan Ogle, Praveen 
Pathak, Chris Pearl, Jon Pilgrim, Stacey Polvere 

 
CALL TO ORDER Meeting was called to order by Keith Watts at 8:05 a.m. 
 
APPROVAL OF Motion by Ray Holt Seconded by  Jeff Wilkinson 
MINUTES to approve the minutes of the March 30, 2022, DAC meeting. 
 

  Upon Vote:  Motion Passed 
 Note:  There is no quorum so this motion and vote does not count. 
 
PRESENTATION A presentation was given by Anntwanique Edwards which focused on 

relationship building, understanding kids and who they are, PBIS schools, 
expectations of students and what happens if they’re good instead of what 
happens if they’re bad.   

 

 Also presented was an effort to obtain a “kindness grant” to help target schools 
with positive reinforcement and will be data driven.  What the expectations of a 
PBIS school is. 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS/ Keith Watts and Julie Crosby, took the floor and it was determined that they 
MEETING ADJOURNED  would break up into small groups at the next meeting since time was short. 
 

 Next meeting will be determined by sending our several dates for individual 
availability and preferences. 

 

 It was discussed that since there was no quorum, they needed to get in touch 
with absent members about next meeting and attendance.  Also, members will 
be changing soon due to the election of SAC chairs at each school. 

 

 Meeting Adjourned 


